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23rd January 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Health and Safety News 
Parking 

 
You will have noticed that there are barriers opposite the school where work is being completed on 
the gas mains. Today the barriers have been moved further up the road so it looks like the parking 
is going to be even more restricted than it has been. 
 
In order to keep everyone safe and to be kind to our neighbours,  

 please do not park across anyone’s driveway when dropping off or collecting children. 

 do not stop on the yellow lines. This is a hazard even if you are just opening the door to let 
children out 

There are plenty of places to park outside the church gates and opposite the church is a small car 
park. You can park there safely and then walk your child round to the gate or collect them at the end 
of the day. 
 
If at all possible and you live on the estate, please consider whether you actually need to bring your 
car to the school. The less cars outside the school at these busy times the safer everyone will be.  
 
Jewellery 
 
There has been an increase in the number of children wearing jewellery. Please note, for health and 
safety reasons, no jewellery should be worn in school. The only exception to this is that one pair 
of small, gold studs may be worn but even these must be taken out for PE lessons. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in both of these matters and for helping to keep everyone safe in 
our school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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